

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

> Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Miss I Yarde

> > 26th April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: RN Class Teacher

Unfortunately, Miss Plesoianu will be leaving us on Tuesday 30th April. We would like to thank her for her time here at Lyon Park Primary School and wish her well for the future.

On Wednesday, Ms Servedio will be taking over as the class teacher for RN until the end of the Summer term. We understand you may be concerned regarding this mid-year change; however, we will continue to ensure that the children receive a good education and that their learning is not disrupted.

Yours sincerely,

Ms T Bhambra Headteacher









Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk